March 30, 1970

Dear Father Hollsy,

I am pleased to learn from your recent letter that you are continuing to make progress at Seton. I pray that it will ennourage you to carry on the good work already accomplished.

I was sorry to hear that Father Cermise had to enter the hospital, but trust that he is now feeling much better.

In response to your inquiry about the future, I feel that a great deal will depend upon the advise of the doctor. However, I do not rule out the possibility of resuming work here. Accordingly, I would urge you to concentrate on the task of rehabilitation and assure you that we will want to do what the doctor feels best for your future happiness and effective ministry.

Wishing you the blassings of this Easter season in full measure and with a promise of continuing prayers for your needs and intentions, I remain

Devotedly yours in Christ,

Bishop of Wordester

Rev. David A. Holley Seton Institute Beltimore, Maryland 21215